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CITY OF PRESCOTT
CHRISTMAS AND NEW

YEARS HOLIDAYS HOURS
Posted on December 19, 2022 by ​John Heiney, Community Outreach Manager, City

Manager's Office

City Offices, Library and Solid Waste Collection Schedule 

City of Prescott offices and service hours will be changed by the upcoming holidays of Christmas and New Year’s Day.

Schedule for City of Prescott Offices 

The City of Prescott will be closed on Monday, December 26th, in observance of the
Christmas Holiday and on Monday, January 2nd, 2023, in observance of the New Year’s
Holiday.  City offices will reopen on Tuesday, December 27th and January 3rd at 8 a.m.  For
general City information, call 928-777-1100 or visit www.prescott-az.gov. 

Schedule for Solid Waste Collection and Transfer Station 

WEEK OF CHRISTMAS (12/26-12/31) – No Change to Service 
Residential and Commercial trash and recycle routes for the week of Christmas will be collected on their regularly scheduled pickup day.

WEEK OF NEW YEAR’S (1/2-1-7) – No Change to Service 
Residential and Commercial trash and recycle routes for the week of New Years will be collected on their regularly scheduled pickup day.

Please have your trash and recycling containers out by 6:00 a.m. for service on your
scheduled collection day.  Operators are unable to load additional material placed outside
the containers. Residents may bring excess recyclables to the City’s Transfer Station
Recycle Convenience Center located at the 2800 Sundog Ranch.  

TRANSFER STATION HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 

CHRISTMAS EVE- 
The Transfer Station will be closed on Saturday, December 24th in observance of the Christmas Holiday, it will reopen Monday, December

26th at 8:00 A.M.
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NEW YEAR’S EVE- 
The Transfer Station will be closed on Saturday, December 31st in observance of the New Year’s Holiday, it will reopen Monday, January

2nd at 8:00 A.M.

For further information about the holiday schedule, visit www.prescott-az.gov or call
the Solid Waste Division at 928-777-1116. 

Schedule for Prescott Public Library 

Prescott Public Library will be closed in observance of Christmas on Sunday, December 25
and Monday, December 26. The library will reopen at 9 am on Tuesday, December 27. 

The library will also be closed on Sunday, January 1 and Monday, January 2 in observance of
New Year’s Day. The library will reopen at 9 am on Tuesday, January 3. 

While the library is closed for these holidays, your virtual library is open 24 hours a day,
seven days a week offering eBooks, newspapers, magazines, movies, courses, reference
material, and much more! Visit www.prescottlibrary.info and click on “Online Resources” or
call 928.777.1526 for more information. 
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